
 

 

 

Dear Valued Guest, 

 

Kindly take note of the following reminders from the Who Gives A Crap team: 

 

• Breakfast box for the following morning must be advised the night before 

▪ No cut-off time (before 6am) 

▪ Delivery before 6am 

• Please do not drink the tap water 

• Avoid brushing your teeth with tap water 

• The minibar is not included in your room. Please dial “0” for snacks or refreshments. 

• The Philippines has the second lowest amount of available water per person in the 

Southeast Asian region and is lower than the global average. Below are some easy tips 

that you may do to help minimize your water footprint and stress on local water sources 

while in Manila: 

• Turn off the water while you wash your hands or face 

• Take showers, not baths, or take a shower every other day 

• Take a shower in less than 5 minutes 

• For those not sharing a room, consider flushing sparingly 

• Please use the trash can for your trash, and refrain from flushing toilet paper 

down the toilet 

• Conserve electricity by turning off lights and A/C and removing electronics 

from sockets 

• Give the hotel staff a break and skip room cleaning 

• Minimize your food waste 

• If you have left-over water, consider pouring it on a plant or garden instead of 

down the sink 

 

Should you require any assistance during your stay, please dial “0”. 

 

We trust that your stay with us will be enjoyable and memorable. We look forward to seeing 

you again soon!  

    

Yours Sincerely,     

 

 

The Management 

 

 


